
I'm writing to urge you to oppose SCR 4007. I'm a North Dakota voter and we have had the authority by law to change
our state Constitution for over 100 years. The initiative process is sacred to that authority and should not be
compromised in any way. Requiring a one-subject focus for ballot measures compromises it in that it introduces a lack of
clarity in what is essentially a simple process because defining what is a single subject is up for interpretation. This SCR
would take some of the voters' power away and give it to the current Secretary of State because that official would then
be deciding whether, and what parts of, the initiative would not be considered the single subject. Because of all this, I
ask you to oppose SCR 4007. Thank you. 


